
From: Linda Gonzales-Battle <lbattle@peedeecoalition.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/2/2014 10:42:32 AM
Subject: Re: Faith-based Organizations

Thank you so very much.

On Mon, Mar 31, 2014 at 4:24 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 
Linda,

Attached is Representative Rivers contact information.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 

O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 

KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Linda Gonzales-Battle [mailto:lbattle@peedeecoalition.org] 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2014 3:22 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Faith-based Organizations

Hi Katherine,

It was very nice meeting you and Gov. Haley at Dillon McLeod Health Fair, 3/29. I am just
following up with the information on faith-based organizations. You stated that Rep. Rivers in
Charleston was doing something with the AME Churches. Would you please send me contact 
information.

Thank you in advance.

Linda Gonzales Battle
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Dillon County Coordinator

Pee Dee Coalition

843-774-0898

lbattle@peedeecoalition.org
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